
 

 
 
 

September 16, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 At best, life is unpredictable. No one knows whether a pleasant or harsh future 

awaits . . .. Yet the teacher is assured of something else: those who are right with God 

and live wisely are in His hands.   Ecclesiastes 9:7 (VOICE) 

 
As most of you are probably aware, the Queen who has been the reigning Monarch for the 
past 70 years has passed away.  In light of the fact that she was the head of our Canadian 
Parliament, both our Federal and Provincial Governments have declared Monday, 
September 19 as a holiday.  As such, NCCS will be closed.   

This will impact our photo schedule.  We have now re-scheduled the Monday photo 
day to Friday, September 23.  This will mean that our school photos will now occur on 
Tuesday, September 20 and Friday, September 23. 

Today was our annual Terry Fox Run and I encourage you to donate to this worthy 
cause.  Over the course of the last 26 years, NCCS has had several staff face cancer.  
Along with your prayers, we encourage you to send donations in with your child or donate 
through our webpage on the Terry Fox Run Foundation Website.  

To donate online, open Chrome our whatever browser you have.  The address is:  
www.terryfoxschoolrun.org and then click on “Donate to a school.”  (see picture below) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.terryfoxschoolrun.org/


 
When you click on “Donate to a School” you will reach this page.  Type: North Cariboo 
Christian School in the search bar to reach the NCCS page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The school page should be 
accessible below this search bar. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support in this. 
 
 
 
I am excited to announce the names of two additional staff members. 
Mrs. Silva is now our SSW for the Grade 4/5 class and will be starting next week. 
Mrs. Damien is the SSW for the Grade 3/4 class on Fridays. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 5/6 Science on Mixtures 

(Making Bubble Tea) 

Grade 8/9 Foods Class 
 



  
  

Kindergarten-Grade 1 
Thankful Tree 



A Glimpse into the Classes at work 

K-1 

G2 

G3/4 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

G7 

G8 

G9 



Terry Fox Run 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 
19       Federal and Provincial Holiday in Honour of the Queen’s passing 
           (no school this day)  
20 & 23  School Photos 
22       Swimming for Grades 3-6 (Also 29) 
30       National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (No School) 
 
October 
  4  Tentative Cross Country Running meet for Grade 3-7 
6-7 Pro D (no school) 
13, 20, 27  Swimming Grades 3-6 
21  Student Led Conference (K-1, G 3/4) / Parent-Teacher Meetings (G2, G5-9) 

27  NCCS Annual General Meeting (6:30 pm) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Until next week, 
God bless, 
Bruce Birch 


